Town of Goshen Board of Selectmen Minutes of Meeting November 20, 2017

Present: Bob Bell, Doug O'Clair, Cindy Rouillard, Sandy Sonnichsen, Kevin Bevilacqua, Dan Peterson, Mark Giglio

The meeting came to order at 6:30 PM

- Check reports were reviewed and signed.
- The Selectmen signed heath insurance contract.
- The Selectmen reviewed transfer station ordinances. The ordinances review will continue until the board takes a vote to finalize and adopt them.
- The selectmen discussed different options to run the transfer station. The discussion will continue at the next meeting.
- Chief Peterson stated the fire department is putting on a lighted vehicle parade on December 2nd. Bob signed the parade permit.
- Chief Peterson stated he purchased a leaf blower in a chainsaw.

Deputy Giglio stated the best price for the fire truck is \$445,000.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM

.